
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Fri. Sept. 13th, 2024 

 

 

IT will be in the library this Friday, September 13  from 8:30-9:30 for any 

tech issues. 

Students who are interested in going on the Dominican Republic trip this 

Spring break, there is a meeting in Mr. Olsons room Wednesday 

September 25th at 6:00. This is an important meeting for any family 

interested in the humanitarian trip to build adequate housing for families in 

need in that country. If you are interested, come to the meeting or speak to 

Mr. Olson.  

 


